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                            Friday, 23rd February  2024  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Dress up as a book character for World Book Day – Friday 8th March 2024 
 
To celebrate World Book Day, we are asking children to come to school dressed as a book character. This can be any 
character you like from a book and can be as simple or as elaborate as you wish!  
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for children to share their well-loved characters and stories with their peers and 
teachers and encourage their love of reading. We will have lots of different activities on this day, all centred on 
promoting this idea. 
 
We hope you have fun planning your costume and look forward to seeing all the different book characters appearing 
in our school on Friday 8th March. The children will be taking part in a parade where they will get to see each other’s 
costumes.  
 
If you have any questions about this event, please ask your child’s teacher who will be happy to help. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards,  

  

Miss Williams and Mrs Barnett 
Literacy Coordinators 
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